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Addressing the care deficit

In recent months, the Alberta Medical Association has been talking about the care deficit
that has been accumulating in Alberta. Albertans’ health and well-being have suffered
throughout the pandemic and we know from our own surveying of Alberta patients that
we are already experiencing a severe care deficit in the province.

The video below features some thoughts on the care deficit from AMA President, Dr.
Vesta Michelle Warren.
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